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1. Mr Jon Goldstein, Program Manager of Summer Academic Programs,
Johns Hopkins University -- Center for Talented Youth

2. Mr Derek Lee, Wah Yan alumnus, Groton School (2002), University of Pennsylvania (Degrees in
Math and Finance, 2006}

3. Ms Venice Chan, Education advisor, US Consulate General
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23 May 2012
Dear Parents and Students,
Seminar on “Further Study in the United States (US)”

Have you considered continuing your schooling overseas? Have you planned for any application
for admission to universities in the US? How well do you understand their education system, including
standardised tests and assessment process? How should you prepare yourself in the coming year(s) in order to
get into a top college?

In response to the growing interest of students to study abroad, the Parent-Teacher Association
(PTA) has arranged a seminar at 2:30pm on 30 June (Saturday) in the Student Activity Centre. Three
very knowledgeable speakers have kindly accepted our invitation and will share their experience and advice
with us. They are:
1. Mr Jon Goldstein, Program Manager of Summer Academic Programs,

Johns Hopkins University -- Center for Talented Youth
2. Mr Derek Lee, Wah Yan alumnus, Groton School (2002), University of Pennsylvania (Degrees in Math and
Finance, 2006)

3. Ms Venice Chan, Education advisor, US Consulate General

The speakers will share with you different aspects of further study in the US, inciuding the
preparation, standardised tests and admission process for colleges. The seminar will last for about 2 hours
with refreshments served before the Q&A session. The audience is targeted at students (Form 4 and up in
2012/13) and their parents. The seminar will mostly be conducted in English.

Please grasp this precious opportunity to attend and fill out the enrolment form below. We have
an admission quota of 150 participants and enrolment will be on first-come-first-serve basis. The completed
forms should be returned to the PTA box at the school entrance.,

I'look forward to meeting you at the seminar.
Yours sincerely,
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Kenneth Leung
President of Parent-Teacher Association

PARENT-TEACHER ASSOCIATION WAH YAN COLLEGE HONG KONG
Seminar on “Further Study in the United States (US)”

ENROLMENT FORM
Name of Parent(s):
Student: Class (No): ( )
Contact Tel. Nos.: Email Address:

Member of PTA: Yes / No Total Number of participants:
(Please circle)



